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Comments: Singletrack at Wayne National Forest

 

Dear Ms. Neuenfeldt,

 

 

I am in full support of the Wayne National Forest establishing motorcycle single-track trails for enthusiasts to

enjoy.  I have not ridden at Wayne National Forest for many years due to the lack of challenging trails for

motorcycles. I live in midwestern Ohio, but typically take a trip to the Hatfield-McCoy trails in West Virginia most

years to find good singletrack to ride. Bringing these types of trails back to Wayne National Forest would be a

huge benefit to the trail system.

 

 

Best Regards,

 

 

Jeffrey Brown

 


